
Governor's Gulf Coast Advisory Committee's 
Seafood Subcommittee Meeting  

August 24, 2021, Official Minutes 
 

The Seafood Subcommittee (“Subcommittee”) meeting was held virtually/telephonically on August 24, 
2021, beginning at 9 a.m. Notice was provided on MDEQ and DFA website. The public had the 
opportunity to attend the meeting telephonically. Access to meeting materials were provided via a link 
in the Subcommittee meeting’s notice available at https://www.mdeq.ms.gov/wp-
content/uploads/2021/08/Meeting-Notice-8_24_2021_2.pdf.  

 
I. Meeting Attendees 

Subcommittee members in attendance: General Joe Spraggins (Co-Chair), Mark Marvar (Co-
Chair), Jennifer Jenkins, Amy Gollott, and Jonathan  McLendon, Representative Greg Haney. 

Subcommittee members not in attendance: Brent Gutierrez, Senator Phillip Moran, Ryan Bradley 

Others present were: Chris Wells, Executive Director of the Mississippi Department of Environmental 
Quality (“MDEQ”), Valerie Alley, staff to MDEQ, and support contractors. 

II. Subcommittee Meeting Discussion 

- Executive Director Wells, MDEQ, welcomed   the Subcommittee members and attendees to the 
meeting and briefly detailed the Subcommittee’s role and purpose of the meeting.  

 
- General Spraggins discussed meeting minutes from 8/20 Sub-Committee meeting. 

 
- General Spraggins and Mark Mavar discussed sustainability of project being very important.  

 
- The Subcommittee agreed to provide each member’s top 3 project recommendations by 

August 27, 2021. General Spraggins will compile a list of these recommendations and 
send out to sub-committee members for discussion at the next Subcommittee meeting. 

 
- The next meeting is scheduled for September 1st at 9:00 a.m. 

 
III. Adjournment 

 
The Subcommittee meeting was adjourned at 9:27 a.m. 


